
From:
To: Sean McLernonseanmc@stealthsite.com

Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
Date: 6/8/2007 6:26:53 PM

Subject:

Nope, Marcia, did you see this coming? Quick glance it sure looks like 
good stuff.

-----Original Message-----
From: Sean McLernon [mailto:seanmc@stealthsite.com]
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2007 4:30 PM
To: Chad Walldorf
Subject:
http://www.gs.sc.gov/webfiles/gc/Resources/Procurement_Code_Announcement 
.pdf

Did you know about this? I didn't.

http://www.gs.sc.gov/webfiles/gc/Resources/Procurement_Code_Announcement 
.pdf
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